
 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Dear PPP Customers, 
 
The SBA announced recently that the portal for processing PPP Forgiveness applications will not 
be available until August 10, 2020 so there is NO processing of forgiveness applications prior to 
this date. We will keep you posted should this date change again.   Additionally, the SBA stated 
that if Congress makes any changes to the current forgiveness applications/process, there will 
be further delays.  Please note:  The Bank has 60 days from date of submission to review.   
  
We greatly appreciate your desire to get packages in quickly to ensure you don’t miss any 
deadlines for this, however, just to reiterate…we have no way to process them at this point, so 
please hold on to your forgiveness applications until after the August 10th date that has now 
been communicated.  If you have already submitted your applications, we will hold your 
information until the SBA portal becomes available.   
  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at (208) 630-2066 or email us 

at paycheckprotectionprogram@idahofirstbank.com. 

 
  
Thank you so much, 
  
Your team at Idaho First Bank 
 

mailto:paycheckprotectionprogram@idahofirstbank.com

